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Holdenville Schools continues to monitor information from the CDC and 

the State Health Department about the COVID-19 virus.  As of late 

Monday afternoon, the Oklahoma State Department Board of 

Education, approved the authorization for schools to be closed until 

April 6, 2020. 

Due to this authorization, Holdenville School District is closed until April 

6, 2020.  This will include all school activities associated with the school 

district until further notice.  The District is working with the State 

Department of Education on guidelines for being able to serve student 

meals during this time.  A complete list of meal pick-up locations will be 

announced within the next few days. 

We encourage each of you to take precautions for safety and health 

reasons due to the COVID-19 virus during these trying times.  

Holdenville Schools will continue to keep you updated on any changes 

through the State department of Education and the State Department 

of Health that will affect our district.   


